
 
 
 

Meeting - The October Meeting was held on the 23rd of October with 9 members present.  
 
Next Meeting – To be announced for next season.  
 
Treasury Report – Balance Forward $3454.87, Total Income $2,415.00, Total Expenses 
$2,875.63, Ending Balance $2694.24. 
 
Mowers – Husky needed head work done that cost over $400 in repairs. It was decided that it 
would be the last time we would repair it again should we incur any expensive repairs in the 
future.  
 
Fun Fly's – Next Season to be determined  
 
Club Merchandise – The Club Hats and T-Shirts are still Available. Contact John Smurthwaite 
for pricing and availability.     
 
Complaints – We got another complaint for flying over Route 100 from John the caretaker. The 
complaints are starting to draw some skepticism from Padre Pio management. Norris followed 
this one with Jean. We need to monitor the situation more closely. If you go out in groups, It 
might not be a bad idea to have someone at the corn crib just to make sure we aren't overflying 
our flying zone. Not playing the Hatfield's and McCoy's was brought up as they are starting to 
grow weary on the complaints. No evidence one way or another doesn't look very good for us.            
 
Club Treasurer Transition - Mike Kraynyak has taken up this position. The website and 
Membership form on the Web Site has been updated to show this change. Thanks, Mike, for 
taking over the helm. Thanks also goes to Dennis Snoke the prior Treasurer for doing a great job 
over the course of many years.  
 
Season Overall – It was a good season financially and we had some great weather for flying. 
 
Club Officers – Next season please step up for Club Officers positions if you would like to 
become an officer. Many of the current Officers have been in place for quite awhile and they 
might even be interested in turning over their positions to a proactive candidate.   
 
Happy Holidays!  
 
Sincerely  
Bob Wingert 
Club Secretary 


